
BTN - CORONAVIRUS 
 
Unfortunately our daily life in Belgium, as in many other European countries, is strongly 
influenced by the Coronavirus. 
 
Our production flow is completely normal and all of our deliveries have been so far able 
to be delivered on time. 
We will continue to do everything we can to keep it in that way. 
 
Hygiene measures have already been adapted at BTN since 2nd March.  Up to now, we 
don’t have any problem with our suppliers. 
 
Until now our transport-partners have always found solutions to deliver goods on time. 
Some delays could however occur in the coming days / weeks. We are working with 
different transport companies to allow us to broaden the choice of possible solutions. 
 
But as we can not foresee the future, we kindly ask you to send us your orders as soon 
as possible. This will allow us to manage more easily the order book and, in the case of 
disease problems, to reschedule the production of your orders. 
 
Hoping that this exceptional situation will end as quickly as possible, we wish you to stay 
in good health, you, your families and all your employees. 
 
  
Best regards  
Helmut HEYEN 
Managing Director 
 


